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UnsoundSoundness - Positively
prepared?

UnsoundSoundness - Justified?

NASoundness - Consistent
with national policy?

NASoundness - Effective?

NACompliance - Legally
compliant?

NACompliance - In
accordance with the
Duty to Cooperate?

I live in this area and recently moved from nearby Astley, I have lived around
the area in general for over 5 years, I have seen the traffic congestion which

Redacted reasons -
Please give us details

is getting worse on Mosley Common Road. With the new build alreadyof why you consider the
built/being built, this has further added to the congestion, particularly withconsultation point not
the house prices majority of people work on these estates so travel to theirto be legally compliant,
jobs from this road. There is one road practically from Mosley Common to
Tyldesley/Little Hulton without going through Astley.

is unsound or fails to
comply with the duty to
co-operate. Please be
as precise as possible.

The primary school Garrett Hall has been overcapacity for some years, more
houses will further add to the over capacity schools within the area.
I understand there is being built some units which will have a doctors and
unsure what else is being placed near the new Lidl, already you can see the
traffic building up around this area.
The new builds have already been built on farmland on the Redrow site and
now it looks like a completely new area to how it use to be. Some would say
an eye sore from the top of Mosley Common Road.
I live near the fields near Honksbrook and feel the wildlife with ducks and
wild birds would be affected if further development would begin on this area.
Members of the public will have no were to walk their dogs or walk in general
without congestion or over population being obvious. The fields with the
Redrow site have already taken the homes of these birds/wildlife.
I don''t feel the infrastructure can accommodate already to the ever growing
population around this area. Members of the public dont want to feel stressed
driving from one area to another with the poor infrastructure and over
population already showing.
I don''t agree with the development being proposed.
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